
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

February 27, 2024 

This meeting was held at President Don Easterbrooks home on Durango Dr. 

Present were:  

Don Easterbrooks, President 

Jan Ool, Vice President and Social Activity Chair 

Mike Tommeney, Treasurer  

Deborah Chapman, Secretary 

Jan Ool gave a short update of the upcoming activities: 

 Tomorrow February 28th, Brian Gillie will perform. He will perform on stage at the Mulberry Rec 
Center. Tables will be setup for the audience. 

 March is our membership dinner with live entertainment. 
 April is a ventriloquist. 
 June is the summer BBQ 
 July is trivia and ice cream 

We have an important topic to discuss today. 

The AED Project: This does NOT belong to the DLVN Neighborhood group.  The people in charge are Lisa 
Paullin and Elaine Burns.  We are allowing them to use our communication network, email and 
newsletter to get out the information. 

There was much chatter about who could be the next people to chair the DLVN neighborhood group. 

Details for all of this are in the newsletters and on the DLVN website at www.dlvn.org . 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 


